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 Johanna J C 

Teutscher

COMMEMP

ER

2014/6845/P 18/12/2014  18:07:55 My apologies for not writing sooner, but I hope my objections to this planning application will still 

count.

Of course realizing the importance of the Royal Free Hospital I do think however that this new building 

will cause immense problems with the traffic situation, which at this moment is already very impossible 

at times, with ambulances stuck in regular traffic jams in Pond street.The second reason for my 

objection is the residents parking in Hampstead Hill Gardens. Each resident pays for a place, however 

on many an occasion I had to park a long distance away as at times 20 or more disabled drivers parked 

in resident bays. The demolition of the existing carpark will not help and the parking situation will 

become impossible. I point this situation out as I myself have mobility issues. So unless the plans of a 

new extension will incorporate plenty of disabled parking spaces, I think this application should not be 

passed

11 Pond street

Upper maisonette

 Mike Hudson OBJ2014/6845/P 22/12/2014  09:24:19 The proposed building is too high, would spoil the character of Hampstead Green and remove scarce 

green space.

36 Glenilla Road
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